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Notice Concerning Impact of heavy rain in Kyushu region (2nd Report) 
 

RENOVA, Inc. expresses its support and solidarity towards those who have recently been impacted by heavy 

rain in Kyushu region.  
We would like to announce the release of a 2nd report, following the “Notice Concerning Impact of heavy rain in 
Kyushu region” which was released on July 7, 2020. 

 

Kokonoe Solar Power Plant (Kokonoe Town, Kusu District, Oita Prefecture generation capacity of 25.4 MW)  
today has recovered from the power failure, and after safety confirmation, restarted all the power conditioner 

systems, and resumed transmission of electricity on afternoon of July 12.because the Kyushu Electric Power 

Transmission and Distribution Co.Inc., which isconnected to the power plant, has partially recovered  
Though the power plant did not transmit electricity at the morning of July 7 to the afternoon of July 12. 

This suspension of electricity transmission will have a minor impact on the consolidated performance for this 

fiscal year (fiscal year ending in March 2021). 
 

As of July 13, We have confirmed that we have sustained no damage that will significantly affect our large-

scale solar PV plants, Biomass power plant and other businesses under development in the wake of heavy rain, 
which caused damage in Kyushu region. 

 

In the process of setting planned full-year figures for electricity sales, RENOVA takes into account risks arising 
from continual rains and other climate events. The recent suspension of electricity transmission is within this 

predicted range. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
[For inquiries about this release, please contact] 

Kenichiro Nose, Investor Relations 

Tel: +81-3-3516-6263 / Email: ir@renovainc.com 
(To prevent the spread of the COVID-19 infection, RENOVA has implemented full telecommuting for all employees at head office. For the 

time being, we will be unable to accept telephone calls to head office.) 




